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As a retired public school teacher with 40 years of experience, most of those years in 

the field of English Language Development, I strongly support SB 149. It will expand 

the definition of immigrants who are eligible to receive state-funded case support; 

enable more organizations to receive funds to case manage, rehouse, and otherwise 

support newcomer families in our state; and allocate funds toward these purposes. 

This would mean a path to stability for hundreds of newcomer families. These hard-

working families need and deserve our support. 


